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REGISTRATION FOR COURSES AT OTHER
TWIN CITIES SEMINARIES

Because Bethel Seminary is a member of the Minnesota Consortium of Theological Schools (Bethel
Seminary, Luther Theological Seminary, St. John's Divinity School, The St. Paul Seminary School

of Divinity, and United Theological Seminary), full-time degree students may take courses at these
member institutions. To do so they should:

1. Complete the consortium registration form found on bethel.edu/registrar/forms (https://
www.bethel.edu/registrar/pdfs/sem-consortium-registration-form.pdf);

2. Return the completed form to the registrar’s office;

3. Pay the tuition rate of Bethel Seminary; and

4. Ensure that the consortium registrar sends a transcript back to Bethel.

Courses taken at a consortium school must be electives only. Required courses may not be taken
without approval through the Academic Petition process.
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